
 
 

 

Invitation to Orchard Walks  

 Shepparton VIC and Batlow NSW  - 4 & 6 April 2018 

 

To all ANABP 01 Growers, QLD, NSW, VIC & SA 
 

Fruit West Co-operative Ltd (FWCL), the licensee to commercialise the ANABP 01 variety and the 

Bravo™ branded apple, an apple Like No Other™, is very pleased to announce two orchard walks to 

take place in Shepparton VIC and Batlow NSW in early April (see over page for details). 

The events will view fruit on trees prior to pick, for ANABP 01 growers to understand the 

optimum picking times and the requirements of the 2018 quality specifications.  It is also an 

opportunity for the team to introduce the specifications and some newly developed tools to 

support growers/pickers/packers with maturities and quality assessment.  

The Orchard walks will be forum to talk through learnings from last year and the aspirations 

for the variety and branded apple for the upcoming season. 

THE TEAM 

Steele Jacob – ANABP 01 Technical Officer Department of Primary Industries & Regional Development  

Colin Griffin –BRAVO™ Apple Development Manager - WA Farm Direct 

Nardia Stacy – Executive Officer - Fruit West Co-operative Ltd 

Terry Martella – Foundation grower of ANABP 01/BRAVO™ branded apple from WA  

 

 



 

 

SHEPPARTON  

Host: Chris Georgpolous – GVIP  

Where: Orchard - Boundary Road, East Shepparton 

When:   Wednesday 4 April 2018 

Time: 4.00 pm – 6.00 pm and afterwards for grower BBQ & get together 

RSVP:   ASAP Nardia 0411 138 103 or nardiastacy@fruitwest.com.au for catering  

 

 

BATLOW 

Host: Batlow Fruit Company   

Where: Vanzellas Orchard Tumut Road Batlow 

When:   Friday 6 April 2018 

Time: 9.00 am – 11.00 am  

RSVP:   ASAP Nardia 0411 138 103 or nardiastacy@fruitwest.com.au  
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